
To Whom it may Concern: 
  
My name is Laura Watt and I am writing to urge you to oppose HB 3063 on the 
grounds that mandating any kind of medical procedure, which includes mandatory 
vaccinating, is wrong.  This country was founded on freedom and what is the 
greatest freedom if not medical freedom to choose what is best for ourselves and 
our children? 

  
Where there is risk, there must be choice.  And there are simply too many people 
who have been injured by vaccines to look at this lightly.  If you choose to pass this 
bill, those who are injured in the future will have been injured by you and all those 
who chose to force a medical procedure on the citizens of this state.   
  
Considering that more people have been injured by the MMR vaccine than have 
died from actual Measles in the last 20 years, this rush to pass a bill which forces 
parents to do what the state wants is very wrong! 
  
I sincerely hope you stop to consider the terrible precedent this will set for forcing 
parents to commit medical procedures on their children without their approval.  The 
state is not our parent. 
  
Laura Watt 
 
 
 

~ No one ever made a difference by being like everyone else... 

 


